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ASSOCIATION EUROPÉENNNE DES MÉDECINS DES HÔPITAUX
EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION OF SENIOR HOSPITAL PHYSICIANS

Dr Milan Kubek
President of the
CZECH MEDICAL CHAMBER

Lékařská 2,  
CZ-150 00 Prague 5
Czech Republic

Brussels, 17 January 2011

Dear President,

the Members of the AEMH-Board, attending the 59th AEMH Board Meeting 15 January

2011 in Paris, took notice of the alarming situation of the medical profession and are

deeply concerned.

They hereby wish to express their full support for the Czech Medical Chamber and Czech

Hospital Physicians in their claim to perform their tasks in full respect of International

Labour Laws and the European Working Time Directive, which is a prerequisite to good

quality healthcare and patients’ safety.

We wish you successfullness in your legitimate fight for decent working conditions and

remain alert on the evolution.

With kind regards

Dr Joao De Deus
AEMH-President


